
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Education, Unified School District No. 466,  

704 S. College Street, Scott City, Kansas, Monday, October 26, 2015, 6:00 P.M. 

=============================================================== 

The Board of Education of Unified School District No.466 met in special session on 

Monday, October 26, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Scott Community High School Commons 

Area, 712 Main Street with the following members present: 

 

 Chris Price, Mark Davis, Lynnette Robinson, Leann Wiechman, Christine Cupp,  

and Eric Erven. 

 

Others present were:  Superintendent Rumford, Brad McCormick, Randy Huck, Jana 

Irvin and Shawn Roberts, Building Principals; Joyce Lauber, Julie Mason, Jessica Berry, 

Kendra Stoppel, Josh Bailey, Shanna Wells, Erin Myers, Gayle Irwin, Laura Lewis, Rey 

Armendariz, Cynthia Geist, Karen Pounds, Deb Drohman, Kyle Evans, David Dirks, 

Kathy Eaton, Lance Carter and Susan Carter, Board Clerk. 

 

President Chris Price called the meeting to order.  

 

Strategic Planning 

Superintendent Rumford gave an overview of the need for strategic planning along with 

handouts prepared for discussion items concerning the various components of strategic 

planning in regards to last year’s strategic plan. Members in attendance broke out in 

groups and each group expressed their wants/needs for the future as it pertained to the six 

components of the strategic plan:  Curriculum/Instruction; Personnel; Technology; 

Student Activity; Facilities; and Communication. Supper and snacks were provided 

throughout the meeting.    

 

Eric Erven made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Christine Cupp seconded the motion 

and it passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:13 p.m. 

 

BOE APPROVED 11-16-15 


